April 17th, 1939

Dear Mrs Donnelly Wecod,

The Secretary of the Clapham branch; Mr.N. Murphy,
_, has asked me to inform you that the
next meeting of the Clapham branch will be held on Monday
nfxt, April 24th, at 8 08clock at the same place, i,e,

Uld Ridge Rd. Sehool.

I hope you will be able to come yourself and

bring some of your friends.

¥ours sincerely,

Organising Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland League.
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